L ore.
Tlond's Register of Shipping,

21, Fenchurch Street. E.C. 3.

12th December, 1932,

Dear S8ir,

I have to acknowledge the receipt of ymur
letter of the 10th instant relative to the steamer
"HANNAH", and in reply to your enguiry to inform you
that the remeasurement survey of this ship was carried
out by the Society's Surveyor at Ipswich and an account
for the Convention fee of £8.10.0 plus Expenses £1.13.0
was rendered from this 0ffice on the 5th ultimo to
Messrs. W. Tulky & Co.,Ltd., of Hull, but according
to the records here has not yet been paid.

1 am, Dear Sir,
Yours faithfully,

pro Secretary.

i A. Sunden, Esq.,

MALMO .




